STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

August 24, 2021
Carl Martin, Rulemaking Coordinator

Building Code Council
Yia Email Only: Carl.Martin@ncdoi.gov

Re: Objection to 2020 Electrical Code

Dear Mr. Martin:

At its meeting last week, the Rules Review Commission objected to the 2020 Electrical Code for
any provisions applied to the North Carolina State Building Code: Residential Code for One- and
Two-Family Dwellings, in accordance with G.S. 150B-21.10.

The Commission objected to the Electrical Code for any provisions applied to the Residential Code
for lack of statutory authority pursuant to G.S. 143-138(d).

Please respond to this letter in accordance with the provisions of G.S. 150B-21.12. If you have
any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know.
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